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 UPCOMING PROGRAMS: 

10/3: Pat Patterson, Crossley Subdivision for         
Veterans 

10/10: Michael Harmon-Bell Co. Communications 
Center Director & Emergency Management Coord. 

10/17: Tim Davis, Mayor-City of Temple 

GREETER SCHEDULE 

10/3: Jeff Thigpen & Michelle DiGaetano 

10/10: Howard Schnorrbusch & Paul Stewart 

10/17: Dennis Arwood & Bob Farrell 

BIRTHDAYS:  

9/28: Michelle DiGaetano 

9/29: Bev Sperling 

9/30: Chris Wohleb 

CLUB CALENDAR:  

10/3: TFLC Lunch Meeting (Gober) 

10/5: Wildcat Parking Report @ 5pm 

 (Temple Wildcat Stadium) 

10/10: TFLC Lunch Meeting (Gober) 

Pete Fredenburg came to the TFLC lunch meeting this past 

Wednesday. He is currently the head coach at the University of 

Mary Hardin–Baylor in Belton, Texas, a position he has held 

since the 1998 season when the program began play. His overall 

head coaching record stands at 210 wins and 39 losses, includ-

ing 36 wins and 15 losses in the NCAA D-III Playoffs. Coach Fre-

denburg led Mary Hardin–Baylor to the NCAA Division III Foot-

ball Championship in 2016. His 2004 squad finished as runners-

up, losing to Linfield. Before coming to Mary Hardin–Baylor, 

Fredenburg served as an assistant coach at Baylor Universi-

ty (1982–1993), Louisiana State University(1994), and Louisiana 

Tech University (1995–1996). He played football at Southwest 

Texas State University—now known as Texas State University–

San Marcos—from 1968 to 1970.  

This was Coach Fredenburg’s 21st year to speak at one of our lunch 

meetings.  He let us know that the UMHB Football team will have 

their first home game this Saturday against Southwestern University.  

Also, on the offensive side of the ball, the team features a speedy 

group of running backs that help score points in a hurry.  They have 

outscored their opponents 206-28 through the first 3 games!!! 

Fredenburg talked about some of the rule changes which are mainly 

geared towards preventing concussions, such a new helmet safety 

requirements. He informed us that even the NFL had to replace over 

200 helmets due to substandard design. 

We were also informed that this year and next year’s NCAA D-III Foot-

ball National Championship Game will be played in Shenandoah, Tex-

as at Woodforest Bank Stadium. UMHB will be the host institution.  

We would like to thank Coach Fredenburg for coming to speak at our 

lunch meeting. Take a look at the remaining games this season and 

come out and support UMHB.  

GO UMHB CRUSADERS!!!!! 

Temple Wildcat Parking  

Friday October 5th  

Report at 5PM 

Temple Wildcat Stadium 

HERE IS WHAT’S COMING…... 

TFLC Member Craig 

Caddell was given 

his official name 

badge after complet-

ing his Red Badge 

Requirements 
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